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Dear colleague, 

 

On behalf of the Administrative Council of the EUCEET Association, I am pleased to invite all members of the 

EUCEET Association at the 4
th
 General Assembly of the Association which will take place on Friday, 25 

November in Patras, from 16.30-18, kindly hosted by the University of Patras, Greece. 

 

The General Assembly is called according to the Article 10 of the Statute which stipulates: “The General 

Assembly shall meet once annually at a location in Europe which shall be specified in the notice duly signed by 

the President of the Administrative Council or in his name and posted at least six weeks before the date set for the 

meeting.” 

 

The preliminary agenda for this one day General Assembly is: 

 to report on the activity since the previous GA in Barcelona on 3
rd

 December 2010  

 to approve the workplan for 2011 

 to report on the financial situation 

 to adopt measures for attracting new members. 

 

The final agenda/ programme, as well as logistic information, will be sent you in due time. 

 

I take also this opportunity to kindly asking you to register for the EUCEET Association Conference to take place 

on the same venue on Thursday, 24 November 2011 and Friday 25 November 

(http://www.euceet.upatras.gr/Default.aspx). Please, note that the reduced early bird registration fee for members 

of the EUCEET Association, as well as the rooms set aside by the hotels, are valid until 15 September 2011.  

 

I thank you in advance for the support to the EUCEET Association. 

 

 

 

With best regards, 

 

Prof. Jean Berlamont  

President  
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